
Auditions for "the Country Wife" to be held

September 20, 1974

Auditions for parts in "The Country Wife," the first production of the 1974-75 dramatic season at the University
of California, San Diego, will be held at 7 p.m. Thursday, Sept. 26, and Friday, Sept. 27, in Building 409 on the
Matthews campus.

Ten male and ten female roles are available in the William Wycherly restoration comedy which will have a run
of eight campus performances beginning November 15.

Eric Christmas, the director of the UCSD Theatre, will direct the production. During the National Shakespeare
Festival at the Old Globe Theatre this summer, Christmas was co-director of"'Twelfth Night." He also acted in the
play and in "Henry IV, Part 2."

Copies of "The Country Wife" script are available at the UCSD Department of Drama, Building 407, Matthews.
For further information individuals may call 452-3791.
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